
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: "pfister.1@osu.edu"; Birkenholz (birkenholz.1@osu.edu)
Cc: "krissek.1@osu.edu"; Gustafson, Terry; Jenkins, Mary Ellen
Subject: Leadership Studies Minor
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2011 1:46:12 PM

Dear Jill and Bob:
 
On Friday, January 14, CCI convened and considered the proposed changes to the Leadership
Studies Minor. On behalf of the committee, I would like to thank you for submitting a revised
advising sheet, a practicum rubric, and revised learning outcomes. Unfortunately, the committee
felt that its concerns regarding the balance of theory and practice in the minor had not been
addressed adequately. Therefore, CCI voted to not approve the minor for Arts and Sciences
students (there was one abstention). Please let me know if you have any questions. Terry
Gustafson and Larry Krissek (chair of CCI) would be glad to address any concerns you might have.
 
Sincerely,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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